
 

 

 

TOWN OF TRURO 
Conservation Commission 

24 Town Hall Road 

                              P.O. Box 2030, Truro MA 02666 

                          Tel: 508-349-7004, Ext. 31   Fax: 508-349-5508 

 
Site Visit Minutes 

October 7
th

, 2013 

1:00 p.m. met at Cobb Library parking lot 

 

Members Present: Chair Deborah McCutcheon, Larry Lown, Al Silva, Sarah Benjamin, 

Linda Noons-Rose, Peter Romanelli 

Others Present: Conservation/Health Field Inspector Emily Beebe, Secretary Nicole 

Smith 

 

39 State Highway: Tim Dickey was on site.  The Commissioners viewed the staked area 

for the proposed new home. 

 

16 Great Pond Rd: No areas were staked and no one was present on site to discuss area of 

work. 

 

6 Bridge Lane: Leslie Waite met us on site.  Commissioners viewed area that new stairs 

would be. 

 

8 Pilgrim’s Path: No stakes marking proposed shed, changes to deck, fence or walkway 

replacement.  

 

218 Shore Rd: Commissioners viewed area where replacement stairs will go. 

 

416 Shore Rd: Commissioners came to view area where gutters and downspouts should 

have been added.  No work had been done.  

 

458 Shore Rd: Susan Webster was on site. Commissioners viewed area where new septic 

and leach area would be added. 

Visits concluded at 2:45 p.m. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Nicole Smith 

Conservation Commission Secretary 

Approved 3-0-2 on November 4, 2013 

 


